

14th September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

OPEN EVENING: Wednesday 23rd September 2020

In light of current circumstances, we have had to cancel our usual Open Evening event here at Chailey School. However, we would like to invite you and your family to watch our virtual/on-line Open Evening on Wednesday 23rd September 2020, which will be uploaded to the Admissions 2021 area of our website.

Here at Chailey School we are incredibly proud of our high achievements, both in terms of our exam results and the vast range of additional opportunities, responsibilities and activities which enriches the education of our students. Our new Year 7 students are settling quickly into the life of the school following lockdown and their transition from primary school, and we are very pleased to have a school once more full of students and staff working together to do their very best in all aspects. We would love to have the opportunity to show you what we can offer your child through their secondary education.

Our annual Open Evening gives you, as parents of prospective students of Chailey School, the opportunity to see the school in action and to meet our great staff and students. Our virtual Open Evening will include a welcome and introduction from myself, an introduction to our subject departments, testimonials from parents and a tour of our school. We are very proud of our school and always enjoy welcoming guests into our community to celebrate our many achievements. You can view our prospectus here: http://www.chaileyschool.org/media/4463/prospectus-2018.pdf

We hope that, in time, we are able to offer prospective parents a chance to physically look around the school. However, this depends on how the current situation with COVID-19 unfolds. We will keep our website updated as we make decisions on this going forward.

Yours sincerely

Helen Key Head Teacher













